
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Poverty Reduction Advisory Committee  
  
FROM: Mallory Klooster, Manager, Community Well-Being  
 
DATE: Thursday, April 25, 2024    
 
RE: Cornerstone Community Support 
 

 

The Cornerstone Facility located at 10 Prince Arthur Street is committed to being a 
good neighbor while ensuring the dignity of their clients.  
 
Considering factors like stigma and misinformation, is there a community-based 
approach that could better support Cornerstone as a service hub and have the facility 
better accepted in the community?  
 
Discussion will be held.  
 
 
 

 
 

 


